
ON BEHALF OF MNREH, FL LLC: 

Monday, July 25th, 2022 

Mr. Rufus James  
FXE Airport Manager 
6000 NW 21st Ave 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 

SUBJECT: MNREH FL LLC IMPROVEMENTS TO 1815 NW 51st Pl. 

Dear Rufus- 

MNREH FL LLC. is pleased to present this letter in support of its renovation work being done at 1815 NW 
51st Pl. to improve the existing premises towards the end goal of securing a lease extension from The City of For 
Lauderdale. Renovation work officially broke ground on June 1st of this year, 2022. The project is estimated at 
$6,000,000 and due to be completed by January 1st of 2023. We are very proud to be working with the reputable 
Miller Construction Company on this renovation project. For the ease and convenience of those reading this letter, 
we have broken down the work into “Interior” and “Exterior” components, listed below: 

Exterior 
-All Hangar Interior Walls and Roof: Brand new metal panels
-Street Side: Complete re-do of existing stucco
-New Impact Windows
-New Landscaping
-Back-up Generator
-All new HVAC Equipment

Interior 
-Full remodel
-New offices
-Entertainment system with large projector screens to accommodate large group events
-New walls / insulation / bathrooms / lighting
-Fans and completely air conditioned hangar
-Epoxy floors
-New state of the art security system

In addition to the above listed items, please find the attached 4 images that complement the text in explaining the 
nature of our renovations. MNREH FL LLC stands available to answer any and all questions related to the above 
mentioned renovations and overall development plan. 

Regards, 

David F. MacNeil – MNREH FL LLC Owner 
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